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The National Labor Relations Board issued a 3-2 decision last month in Pacific Lutheran
University, 361 NLRB No. 157, in which it significantly modified the standards for
determining: (1) whether college or university faculty members are managerial
employees and thus not protected by the National Labor Relations Act; and (2) when the
Board should decline to exercise jurisdiction over a college or university that claims to be
a religious institution... Continue Reading
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